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Comments: I oppose any type of clear cutting in our forest. From my understanding, much of the cutting

proposed by the new project would take place in the Jellico Creek and Ryans Creek area. I own property which is

joined by the forestry. By clear cutting in this area can cause severe flooding in our creeks, destroy our wildlife

and many of our rare wild flowers and plants. Also, an spraying of chemicals will run off into our streams.


